
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:14 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04610-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: FPL billing 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 8:48 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL billing 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426792C, I will add your notes 
to CATS once I receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: MAURICE FRANCIS <mauricefrancis5475@comcast.net> 

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 8:27 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL billing 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good day, 
Something must be done about the drastic rise in FPL billing . Especially over the last year. 

We as the consumers cannot sustain the ridiculously high cost of power here in Florida. 

Please help. 

Regards. 
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